
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
To: Amy Duffyaduffy@scprt.com

Date: 3/20/2015 12:31:09 PM
Subject: Re: PSR

Thanks. KV

On Mar 20, 2015, at 10:48 AM, Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com> wrote:

I think would be good to insert the foundation .... " when Team SCC and the Heritage Classic
foundation came together ...."

I think it looks accurate but as far as companies , might be best to check with Alex or Allison. 

Amy D. Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT

On Mar 20, 2015, at 10:39 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Amy - this is going to be the voice over for the PSR video. Can you review and make sure 
it's accurate?
Should we put the Foundation in the first paragraph? I just don't want to leave anyone out. 
Thoughts?

II

"We were thrilled four years ago when Team South Carolina came together to save the 
Heritage. RBC agreed to be the new title sponsor, while Boeing and the town of Hilton Head 
Island also stepped up to the plate to make sure nothing happened to this great South 
Carolina event.

This is just one example of the great work that Team South Carolina does.

This past year alone we announced nearly five billions dollars of investment creating more 
than seventeen thousand new jobs at companies such as GE, Benefitfocus, and Element 
Electronics.

Companies like these continue to invest in South Carolina in part because we have a 
workforce that can step up to any challenge.

We build things in South Carolina. We build planes at Boeing. We build automobiles at 
BMW and Mercedes-Benz Vans. We're the number one tire producer in the nation, with
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Michelin, Bridgestone, Continental, and soon Giti. The largest carbon fiber manufacturer in 
the world, Toray, is coming here too.

That's Team South Carolina at work, and we won't stop working to make sure every day is a 
great day in South Carolina."

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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